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The Center for ETHICS* at the University of Idaho offers study, intervention, outreach, consultation, and leadership in developing and 
advancing the theory, knowledge and understanding of character education including moral and ethical reasoning, moral 

development, ethical leadership, and ethical application. The Director of the Center is Dr. Sharon Kay Stoll 

http://www.educ.uidaho.edu/center_for_ethics  Newsletter is on hiatus; but weekly or twice monthly updates will be sent out to keep 
our supporters abreast of what is occurring at the Center. This is a brief synopsis of the week's happening while Newsletter. 

 
Dr. Stoll finished a final report and review of the Center for Religious and Spirituality Education as a Professional 

Development Center under the Faculty of Education Studies, Hong Kong Institute of Education.  Dr. Stoll 

was selected because they “were impressed by her strong academic background” as applied to work in 

Centers directed toward Education.  http://www.ied.edu.hk/web/index.php?glang=en 

Dr. Clinton Culp is in Quantico, Virginia, this week through the courtesy of the United States Marine Corps.  He is 

there presenting the findings of his dissertation, Moral Reasoning of the U.S. Marine Corps Lieutenants 

while at The Basic School (TBS).  Dr. Culp was with TBS for eight months working to improve the 

pedagogy of TBS’ ethics education program.  His findings are reported in his dissertation and he is meeting 

with the Commanding Officer of the Basic School, Col. J. D. Alford, to discuss strategies to continue the 

implementation for future Marine officers.  Dr. Culp is Dr. Stoll’s 21
st
 completed doctorate student.  

Susan Steele, doctoral candidate, has accepted a position with the University of Idaho Athletics.  She is an academic 

counselor. Susan is finishing her dissertation, Community Engaged Service-Learning: The Effect on 

University Students and Community Partners, and hopes to define, July 12, 2012.  Susan is Dr. Stoll’s 22
nd

 

doctoral student.  

Seth Haselhuhn was admitted to candidacy status through the College of Graduate Studies, and the University of 

Idaho. Seth is Dr. Stoll’s 25
th

 doctoral student.  

Seth Haselhuhn had notification of two presentations accepted for the Association for Applied Sport Psychology 

National Conference in Atlanta GA October 3-6th 2012:  

Poster: 

Haselhuhn, S. & Burton, D. (October, 2012). Creating Consistent Hitters: A Meaning System Approach to 

Promote a Mastery Climate in Collegiate Baseball. Poster presentation at the annual meeting of 

the Association for Applied Sport Psychology National Conference. Atlanta, GA.  

Workshop: 

Burton, D., Gillham, A., Hansen, K., Hammermeister, J., Holliday, B., Barnicle, S., & Haselhuhn, S. 

(October, 2012). Coaching Development: Diverse Perspectives on a Systematic Approach to 

Enhancing Coach Effectiveness. Workshop presented at the annual meeting of the Association for 

Applied Sport Psychology. Atlanta, GA.  

The Center for ETHICS* and The World Anti-Doping Agency (WADA) are working on a collaborative education 

project, Competing with Honor: To Dope or Not to Dope.  One of the projects goals is to educate high-level 

athletes on the value competing drug free.  Upon successful completion of the initial project the course will 

become part of WADA’s educational curriculum.  If you would like to have your athletes participate in the 

project please contact Dr. Stoll at (sstoll@uidaho.edu).   
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Idaho Vandals Women’s Soccer Team 

Washington State University Cougar Men’s Basketball Team  


